
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 

 
Please remember to send in 
your child’s PE kits for the half 
term. 

 

 

Due to staffing changes we 
have changed our maths 
groups—if you would like 
more information please 
come and ask Mr Farrow and 
he can explain it to you. 

 

 

 

Year 2 Edition. 

20/1/20 

English 

We will become authors this week! We will take 
on the planning, writing and reviewing process, 
making sure our stories have a beginning, middle 
and end. 

Spellings 

Contractions: can’t, didn’t, hasn’t, couldn’t, 
it’s, wasn’t, doesn’t, mustn’t, I’ll, she’d. 

Maths 

We will begin our unit on statistics this week! We 
will make tally charts and will make and inter-
pret pictograms where each picture represents 
one person. Following that, we will move onto 
making and interpreting pictograms where one 
picture could represent 2, 5 or 10 people. This is 
where our 2s, 5s and 10s will come in handy! 

  

 


